
Date: 10/24/2023

SHAC MEETING MINUTES

Attendees Agenda

Amy Whittle                     Carrie Richardson

Jerrika Maxey                 Amy Parham via Google Meet     

Amber Holt                      Rebecca Anguiano                           

Meeting called to order at 4:11pm; Announced that 
meeting would be recorded
Welcome and introductions. 

Updates Action Items

1st community fair-adding food services--sports 
nutrition, Mood Boost program, Regional Dietitian, 
Mobile Discovery Kitchen. Adding the HS culinary 
group. Gearing the fair more towards younger 
youth. 

Vaping Education-DAEP nurse providing vape 
education--how do we provide parent education? 
fentanyl education coming out. 
Internet safety education-blocked through HISD 
wifi during school hours. HISD website contains 
parent information related to internet safety. 
Martin House prevention/education related to 
internet safety--protecting personal settings, 
reporting, sexting, grooming, etc--next Thursday 
meeting with principals and announce preview for 
parents. 
Phishing text/email prevention and education for 
students
From food services--opening more lines on each 
campus. All food options on Nutrislice are up to 
date.
Bullying: Safe Space contract resource. Possibly 
adding to the “did you know” section of each 
campus newsletter.

Final Announcements

Motion to adjourn made by Rebecca Anguiana at 5:10 pm; seconded by Amy Whittle
Next Meeting: 1/22/2024




